
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Penny Circle 

Box 927 

Rancho Mirage, California 92270 

 

Dear Penny: 

 

It was a pleasure seeing you again in Rancho Mirage.  I hope that your recovery from the flu is 

continuing. 

 

I am enclosing a thank-you letter to President Ford.  We very much appreciate his willingness to 

provide us with copies and your help in making the arrangements.  I am also enclosing a draft press 

release.  As I mentioned to you in California, you should let us know whether issuing such a 

statement is acceptable.  We will be happy to follow your wishes in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


